27 February 1989

Steve Partridge

Video Dept.,

Duncan of Jordanstone College,
Perth Road,

Dundee DD1 4HT

Dear Steve,

As requested, here are 12 catalogues for the
college. And a fine investment they are too. I've
also given you an additional 5 for your own usage.

I think 'Interrun' worked extremely well on the
wall and you'd obviously taken a great deal of
time and care in considering how to most
effectively make work for such a tricky
configuration. All the British work had great
merit and I'm just sorry that the thing wasn't up
and running as it should have been when most
people were around. Still, according to the Tate,
over 30,000 people went into the Video Positive
'89 exhibition and that's something we can all be
pleased about.

As soon as I get some tedious bits and pieces out
of the way I'll be looking seriously at the 21 TV
pieces exhibition proposal and I hope to come up
to see you both about it before Easter.

Best wishes,

~
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